
  

 Aarhus University Hospital    

Inagural Lecture 

Annette de Thurah 
 

New professor 
 

On January 1st 2022 Annette de Thurah joined as professor at the Department of 
Clinical Medicine, Aarhus University. The professorship is also affiliated with the 

Department of Rheumatology, Aarhus University Hospital, where Annette is a Clinical 

Nurse Specialist. 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

The lecture will be given on Friday September 23rd 2022 at 14.30: 
 

HEALTH SERVICES RESEARCH IN RHEUMATOLOGY 

Involving patients in re-designing services. 
 

The lecture will be in danish at: 
 

Aarhus University Hospital 

Auditorium G206-142 
Entrance G 

Palle Juul-Jensens Boulevard 99 
8200 Aarhus N. 

 

After the lecture the Department of Rheumatology hosts an informal reception. 
Registration ea.thostrup@auh.rm.dk deadline Friday 9th September 2022. 

 
Kind regards 

Ellen-Margrethe Hauge, Chair Clinical Professor 
 Ulrik Tarp, Clinical Manager, MD 

Jeannette Andersen, Clinical Manager, RN 
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